
  September 30, 2000  
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Those on the Attached List 
 
FROM: John W. N. Hickey, Chief /RA/ 

Materials Safety and Inspection Branch 
Division of Industrial and  
  Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS 

 
SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISIONS TO NRC FORM 314, “CERTIFICATE OF 

DISPOSITION OF MATERIALS 
 
I am writing to provide you an opportunity to review and comment on proposed changes to NRC 
Form 314, “Certificate of Disposition of Materials” (Form 314).  The attached DRAFT of Form 314 
provides licensees with the additional option of confirming that any remaining residual 
radioactivity is within the limits of 10 CFR 20.1402 for the License Termination Rule.  The Draft 
also includes revisions to correct references to the regulations, as well as some minor editorial 
corrections.  OGC has reviewed the Draft Form 314 and has no legal objection to the proposed 
revisions.   
 
Note that NRC Form 314 asks licensees to confirm “the absence of licensed materials.”   The 
attached revision asks licensees to confirm that radioactive material has been removed such that 
any remaining contamination is within the limits of the License Termination Rule.   
 
Please provide any comments on the proposed revisions to Form 314 within two weeks. 
 
Attachment: 
Draft Form 314 
 
Contact: Susan L. Greene, NMSS/IMNS 

   (301) 415-7843 
 
 
DISTRIBUTION: IMNS7831 
IMNS r/f  FBrown 
Record Note: Coordinated with:James Lieberman, OGC Beverly Martin, OCIO 
 
DOCUMENT NAME:     G:Greene\IMNS7831.wpd  ML003750270 
 *See previous concurrence 
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Attached List for Memorandum Dated:  _______________________ 
 
SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISIONS TO NRC FORM 314, “CERTIFICATE OF 

DISPOSITION OF MATERIALS 
 
 

George C. Pangburn, Director 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety, RI 

 
Douglas M.  Collins, Director 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety, RII 
 
Cynthia D. Pederson, Director 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety, RIII 

 
Dwight D. Chamberlain, Director 
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards, RIV 

 
John T. Greeves, Director 
Division of Waste Management, NMSS 

 
Paul H. Lohaus, Director 
Office of State and Tribe Programs 



 


